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THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS 

COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION 

IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON 

COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFOR-

MATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO 

CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR      

OTHER  OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION. 

Boston College Police Department 

140 Commonwealth Avenue, Maloney Hall 

Chestnut Hill MA 02467 

Emergency: 617-552-4444  Non-Emergency: 617-552-4440 

www.bc.edu/bcpd           www.facebook.com/bcpolice 

BC Police would like to remind you of the importance of ensuring that your doors 

and windows are kept secure at all times, and to report suspicious behavior and/or 

activity. 

We want you to be aware that individuals with no affiliation to Boston College re-
ported to the Boston Police Department that they were recently robbed at gunpoint 
during a home invasion. This incident reportedly occurred between 1:30-2:00 
a.m. at their residence, located near the intersection of Lake Street and Lake 
Shore Road. 
  
The victims described the suspects as four (4) black males, three of whom were 
wearing masks, with the fourth wearing a baseball cap. Further investigation re-
vealed that two of the suspects were later observed wearing gray hooded sweat-
shirts. The suspects may have fled the area in a dark colored Ford Crown Victoria 
with tinted windows. 
  
The victims were not harmed; however the suspects took numerous valuables, 
and attempted to use the credit cards they stole at a nearby ATM. 
 
The incident is being investigated by the Boston Police Department. If anyone has 
any information, please contact the Boston Police Department at 617-343-4250

tel:617-343-4250

